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The same letter was received from 
35 other residents. 









From: Karen Kaur Sidhu
To: Sophie Pickerden (NELC)
Cc: Bethany Loring (NELC)
Subject: RE: DM/0314/25/FUL - 3 Buddleia Close, Healing
Date: 08 July 2025 13:12:39
Importance: High

Dear Sirs,

We write to inform you of our complete objection to the above application.

We own the land adjacent to this property off buddleia close, for which we obtained
planning permission in Oct 2022 to erect 8 high end private dwelling houses.

A private road has already been developed and water/drainage connections carried out.
This is a £2.5 million investment, and we have borrowed funds that need to be returned
to the bank within 18 months.

We need to be able to maintain our sale price and sell the properties, which we are
hugely concerned will be negatively impacted should you approve the application for
children’s house.

Not only will this affect our sales but also reduce property valuations which could cause
us huge financial loss.

The houses we are building promotes the private right to quiet enjoyment of a family
home, which is visible throughout the village.  The idea of a children’s home raises
concerns regarding parking, disruption of emergency services creating noise disruption
and roads being blocked or overcrowded.

Should this application be approved, we would have to look at legal action for the
financial loss this will cause for our investment.

We sincerely hope that the committee considers our difficult financial position and the
detrimental affect this children’s home could have on our £2.5 million investment.
Approving such application would not be deemed as fair, just or reasonable considering
the above.

Kind regards,

Mrs Karen Sidhu
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